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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Hot School Meals 
 
As we enter the fourth week back at school, we are looking to increase our school lunch offering to the 
children by sampling hot school meals on Thursday 1st of October. 
 
Since we have only been providing cold food the numbers of children having a school lunch has fallen. 
Which is something we want to address.  
We recognise that many children really benefit from having a hot lunch. Our problem has been catering 
for this when the children are spread across the school having their lunch in their classroom.  
 
We would like to have as many children taking part in this as possible. To help ensure that take-up is high 
we will be cooking the childrens favourite, Pizza as well as a Baguette option. (See attached flyer) 
 
We will let you know how the trial goes and hopefully this will lead to more regular hot food shortly. 
 
If your child is not eligible for a free school meal, please pay online via SCOpay. If you need log on details, 
please phone the office on 02392 001160 and we can arrange these to be given to your child to bring 
home at the end of the day. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

              
 
Mr J Hartley        Mrs K Jones 
Executive Headteacher     Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

Thursday 1
st

 October 2020 

Pupils Choice 

Option B                  

Crusty Half Baguette with Chicken Salad 

 

 Served with - Carrot & Cucumber Sticks 

 

 Chocolate & Orange Brownie  

Or  

Fresh Fruit  

Option A  

Chicken & Red Pepper Pizza 

Or 

Mixed Pepper Pizza with Garlic Bread 

   Served with  - Potato Wedges & Mixed 

Salad 

 

 Chocolate & Orange Brownie  

 


